Suzun Bennet

New York

Message:

To: The Committee Secretary

Senate Legal and Constitutional References Committee 

Parliament House

Canberra ACT 2600

Australia 

Dear Sir/Madam,

This submission is only intended as a postscript to my main submission sent February 8 , 2004  in which I stated that our gallery is the "only Australian Aboriginal art gallery in North Eastern USA".   This may be misleading as an Aboriginal art gallery was opened in NY, several months before Christmas 2003 and I tried to assist the 2 Americans involved:  a N.Y. lawyer and the other in the IT business.  They both realized quickly that they could not leave their jobs to pursue gallery interests. It will become residential space in 2004, with the lawyer and his wife moving to live in the space.
